
The book fair
[bookmark: _GoBack]On the 15th of March 2017 it was the book fair. A few days before the book fair all the teachers handed out book tokens. We all got one each. On the day of the book fair, the children were allowed to bring in some money to purchase a book. There were lots of books to choose from.  There were books from 5-6,7-8, 10-123 and 12 up. There were stationary and art little pieces. There was also book marks, rubbers and rulers. The fair lasted for a week. It was great fun and it hopefully got more kids to love reading in our school.
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